
Appointment of Making the Shift Auditors 

Members will be asked to vote on the appointment of the Making the Shift Auditors. 

Canada Revenue Agency requires non-profit organizations to undergo an annual 

external audit. The Finance and Audit Committee and Board of Directors recommend 

re-appointing Hogg, Shain, & Scheck as auditors for MtS for 2022-2023. 
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